
3 May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for being our ‘Guinea pigs’ with Tapestry this year. We would like to just take this opportunity to 

ask you a few questions about your experiences and ask for any feedback on ideas of what we could 

improve or continue.  

Please can you complete the below questions and return the letter to myself or your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for all your continued support. 

Mrs Nelson 

Early Years Foundation Stage  

 

Have you found Tapestry easy to use?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If not in what ways could we help with this? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Has Tapestry enabled you to see some of your child’s learning journey at school? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have you added any of your own observations? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How did you find adding the observations (easy, hard, nice to share)? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTO 



What could we do to improve your experience with Tapestry? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any other comments  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


